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Do not take away Oregon voter access to mail in voting. We do NOT want this 

change and do NOT want to reduce access to voting by changing to an antiquated 

system. We have been running safe and equitable elections for a long time. Do not 

take that from us. Oregonians are responsible voters and are trustworthy of keeping 

our voting system by mail.  


